
Keystone owners now may choose from four gravel types 

 
In April of 2008, the board of directors approved the replacement of gravel 

in our common areas, and the removal of overgrown or dead plants. Our 

contractor informed us that their was not enough gravel for the entire 

project, in either of the three gravel choices previously approved for private 

lots, so the board chose a fourth type: Cherokee Sunset. This latter choice 

was also more economical than others available. 

 

As a result, Keystone homeowners wishing to replace or replenish existing 

gravel on their lots may choose between all four types: 

 

•   Cherokee Sunset 

•   Aztec Brown 

•   Table Mesa Brown 

•   Table Mesa Gold 

 

Before buying or placing gravel on your lot however, please take a few 

minutes to complete and submit an architectural request form (you may 

download one from the designated link on this page). Thank you! 

 

 


